
  

 

 

PRICE/SURCHARGE 

INCREASE NOTIFICATION 
Advisory Notice 18th July 2022 

   

Dear Customer, 

  

This notice is to advise you that as a result of continued increases in raw 

materials Mosaic have reluctantly accepted that we have no option other than 

to pass these costs on a despite our best efforts to avoid doing so. This will be 

in the form of a blanket 10% increase across product lines. 

 

We have also reviewed the surcharge which was introduced in April 2022. As a 

result all jobs will have a surcharge of £1.40 per thousand mats included within 

the quote (previously £1.28 per thousand mats). 

 

The price increases will be effective from Monday 1st August 2022. 

 

To discuss this in more detail, for further information regarding current lead 

times or to confirm the new pricing please contact your account manager. 

 

We continue to place great value on our customers and their loyalty and would 

like to thank you for your continued support and business with Mosaic. 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 



 

 

 

Gary Pearce 

Managing Director 

For and on behalf of Mosaic Board Printers Limited. 

01536 312500 

sales@mosaic-boardprint.com 

www.mosaic-boardprint.com  
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